
From: Alex Damien
To: Tina L. Kadrich; Judith Allen
Subject: FW: Water Usage - 2904 Lookout Ridge Ct
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 7:41:34 AM

Tina,
Can you please send me the usage history for 2904 Lookout Ridge Ct?
Thanks
Alex
 
 

From: Tony Sawyer [mailto:apsawyer65@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:36 PM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: RE: Water Usage - 2904 Lookout Ridge Ct
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

 
Dear Mr. Damien,
 
Please confirm that you have received my email message below.

Thank you,
 
Anthony Sawyer
Mobile: 414-406-9975
Email: apsawyer65@gmail.com
 

From: Tony Sawyer
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 2:22 PM
To: adamien@waukesha-wi.gov
Subject: Water Usage - 2904 Lookout Ridge Ct
 
Mr. Damien,
 
In July of this year, we converted 16,000 sf of forest into a back yard at our home.  We have a 2-acre
lot but could only use about 25% of it.  Our Contractor used the hydro-seeding process for the grass
and for the next 2 months, I had timed sprinklers set up to allow the seed to germinate and begin to
grow.  I knew water usage would be high but until I received a call from the Water Department a few
minutes ago, I had no idea how much.
 
The young Lady explained that our normal usage per quarter was 18,000 gallons.  The usage this
quarter reached 120,000 gallons.  Once I explained the reason for the high usage, she was relieved
to know there wasn’t a leak.
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I also asked her if there is any hope of getting a reduced sewer rate for the upcoming bill as none of
the water entered the sewer and therefore, did not have to be treated.
 
Your office suggested that I send you this message explaining the situation to find out what could be
done.  I am not attempting to pay for my usage but would greatly appreciate and consideration in
relieving me of the sewer burden which I did not use above and beyond my normal rate.
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration,
 
Anthony Sawyer
2904 Lookout Ridge Ct.
Waukesha, WI.  53189
 
Mobile: 414-406-9975
Email: apsawyer65@gmail.com
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